
 

 

 
September 7, 2021 
 
 
RE: Franco-Ontarian Day Flag Raising  
 
 
Your Worship and Members of Council,  
 
 
On behalf of the Association des communautés francophones de l’Ontario Windsor, Essex, Chatham, 
Kent (ACFO WECK), I am writing to request that the Town of Kingsville participate in a flag raising in 
celebration of Franco-Ontarian Day. 
 
This celebration, held every year on September 25th, is an opportunity to recognize and celebrate 
Francophone heritage across the province. Francophones are integral parts of our communities 
across Windsor-Essex and Chatham-Kent, and we will celebrate them by raising the Franco-Ontarian 
Flag, which finally became an official emblem of Ontario just last year! 
 
With the holiday falling on a Saturday, we would be happy to see you celebrating by raising the flag 
on the Friday, the 24th of September, and by illuminating municipal buildings in green in white should 
you be able to.  
 
 
Merci,  
 
 
Kelsey Santarossa 
President of ACFO WECK  
president@acfoweck.ca  
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